Chairman of the Investigative Committee of Russia instructs to
investigate the circumstances of railway tracks damage in
Belgorodskaya oblast

Chairman of the Investigative Committee of the Russian Federation A.I. Bastrykin instructs the
Deputy Head of Western Interregional Investigation Department IC of Russia P.S. Vyments to
investigate promptly the circumstances of the railway tracks damage in Belgorodskaya oblast and to
report on the results.

As it became known, the damage to the railway tracks was recorded in the Shebekinsky rayon of the
Belgorod oblast, which borders with the Kharkiv oblast. There are no injuries.

The investigators of the IC of Russia are already on their way to the scene of investigation for the
inspection and investigative actions. The head of the IC of Russia instructed to establish all the
circumstances of what happened.
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